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    Setúbal, March 24th 2020 

 

To the editor 

 

Dear Sir 

 

Concerning the manuscript: The ESEGH Examination - Improving Education in Gastroenterology 

and Hepatology 

As there are 2 authors who are native English speakers, who participated in writing and 

reviewing this paper, we believe it to have a high english standard. 

Kind regards 

 

 

    Isabelle Cremers 


